
Email 31 August 2016 from the Council to Programme Officer 

From: Phil Megson (phil.megson@eden.gov.uk) 

To: Tony Blackburn (Tony.Blackburn@eden.gov.uk) 

Tony, 

At the July Hearings the Inspector considered that identifying a Green Infrastructure 
Network to be a “fundamental piece of work”. The Inspector requested that this work is 
undertaken prior to the adoption of the Local Plan. 

I confirm that this work will be undertaken as requested. 

Kind regards, 

Phil 

Phil Megson 

Principal Planning Officer (Policy) 

Mansion House 

Penrith 

Cumbria 

CA11 7YG 

Telephone: 01768 212157 
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